
 

 

 

16th January 2018 

                                                                                                                                           

Dear Ellingham Parents, 

Please find the following information regarding the leadership structure that is in place for the spring 

term. 

Mr Atherton remains on sick leave and we are fortunate to be able to retain the Headship 

support from Sheen Mount and King Athelstan. Ms Newton, Mr Hutchings and Mrs 

Fairweather will continue to work along-side Claire Cook as Acting Deputy and will be 

available to answer any questions you may have. 

Further updates regarding Mr Atherton will be issued every two weeks, or as information is 

available. Should you wish to speak to a member of our senior leadership team, please feel free to 

approach either myself, Miss Newton, Mr Hutchings, Mrs Fairweather or Mrs Cook who will be 

happy to speak with you.  At least one of the senior leaders will be present at the start and the end 

of the school day, or alternatively the office can arrange an appointment for you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Zoe Gallimore 

Chair of Governors  

 

 


